
 
 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

REQUEST FOR MILITARY LEAVE OF ABSENCE 

Jerry Treaster (Groundskeeper I) has been deployed for military duty for the 
period of October 15, 2007 through November 30, 2007.  Because his 
deployment date fell the day prior to the Board meeting, the President has 
granted this leave and now requests ratification from the Board through the 
consent agenda. 

PERSONNEL 

Whitney Asher, Financial Aid Officer (replacement) 

Gilbert Cloud, Instructor (replacement) 

Heather Dombroski, Secretary/Data Specialist (replacement) 

Jennifer Ladd, Emergency Services Education Pratt Site Coordinator (new 
position) 

Bill Nash, Dean of Technical Education – Barton-Ft. Riley Campus (new 
position) 

Stacy Prickett, Academic Advisor (replacement) 


